Antrim Township Election Commission Meeting
September 12, 2024
Call to Order

The Election Commission meeting of the Antrim Township Board was held on September 12, 2024 at the
Antrim Township Hall and was called to order by Clerk Rita Hooley at 7:48pm. Those present were Clerk
Rita Hooley, Trustee Tom Coffey, Treasurer Lori Godfrey and Trustee Michael Godfrey. Supervisor Jerry
Gutting was absent.

Approval of the Agenda
Mike Godfrey moved, Coffey seconded to approve the agenda All in favor. Motion Carried.
Business

Mike Godfrey moved, Coffey seconded to approve the polling place for the November election
as the township hall. All in favor. Motion Carried.

Coffey moved, Lori Godfrey seconded to approve Antrim Township to have an absentee
counting board at the November election. All in favor. Motion carried.

Coffey moved, Mike Godfrey seconded to approve the following election inspectors. All in favor.
Motion Carried.

Cynthia Porter (Chairperson), Brook McGahey, Donald Swinehart, Wendy Swinehart, Kristine
Stinson, Jennifer Horvatin, Kathleen Jarrad, Serena Cox, and Susan McGahey.

Adjournment:
Mike Godfrey moved, Lori Godfrey seconded to adjourn the meeting. All in favor. Motion carried.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Sincerely Rita Hooley, Antrim Township Clerk



